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Dearl

Thank you for your mail and request to arrange a meeting between the Executive Vice-President, 
Mr Frans Timmermans and FoodDrinkEurope^^^^^^^^^.
Mr Timmermans would be pleased to meet with FoodDrinkEuropemjļ^^^^ļ on Monday, 

27 April 2020 from 11:30 - 12:15 (45 min).

I copy Mr Visek, the Cabinet member responsible for the preparation of the meeting, in case of 
any questions.

Please don't hesitate to contact me regarding logistics for the meeting. 

Kind regards,

Cabinet of the Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans 
European Green Deal

Twitter and Facebook page!

From:
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 11:32 AM 
To: VISEK Lukas (CAB-TIMMERMANS)[ 
Cc:|

Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with FoodDrinkEurope

Dear Lukas,

Many thanks for coming back to us and for trying to arrange a meeting between 
and Executive Vice-President Timmermans.



Please find below two alternative dates on our side when (at least) our 
j] would be free:

24 February (ideally as of 14.00)
27 April (ideally PM)

Could you please let me know if, by any chance, one of these dates is possible on your side? 

Many thanks in advance!

Best regards,

Avenue des Nerviens 9-31 - 1040 Bruxelles - BELGIUM -1______________
I -www.fooddrinkeurope.eu - ETI Register

75818824519-45

FoodDrinkEurope collects, uses and stores personal data in accordance with the legislation in force, and in particular, 
Regulation 2016/679 of 27/04/2016 on the protection of individuals with regard to the processing of personal data and the

free movement of such data, applicable from 25/05/2018 (GDPR).
Accordingly, we have recently updated our Privacy Policy. We invite you to look at this Policy to find out more about what 
personal data we may hold, and what we do with it.
If you prefer not to receive further communications from us or have any questions concerning our privacy policy, please 
send an email to gdpr(a)fooddrinkeuroDe. eu

From:

To:

Cc:

Date: 15-01-20 15:04
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with FoodDrinkEurope Board members

Dear!

Thank you very much for the invitation, it is with regret that the Executive Vice- 
President Timmermans is not available on 25 February (and on 17 June for your 
next board meeting either).

http://www.fooddrinkeurope.eu


As discussed, I am happy to look into alternatives - please let me know.

All the best,

Lukas

Lukas VISEK

Member of Cabinet
Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans 
European Green Deal

From:
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 3:03 PM
To: CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT <FRANS-TIMMFRMANS-
CONTACT@ec.eurona.eu>: TIMMERMANS Frans (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc: SAMSOM Diederik (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
PINEIRO KRUIK Estela (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
Subject: Request for a meeting with FoodDrinkEurope

Dear Sir or Madam,

Following our letter sent to Executive Vice-President Timmermans on 3rd 
December, FoodDrinkEurope would very much
like to invite Executive Vice-President Timmermans to address our Board at 
its next meeting.

Our Board, which brings together the CEOs of 17 large, medium and small 
European food and drink manufacturing companies, will meet in the morning 
of 25th February.

Permanent invitees to our Board meetings (CEOs of some of the world's 
largest food manufacturing companies) will also be present.

It would be a great honor for us if Executive Vice-President Timmermans 
accepts our invitation and we look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

mailto:xxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx


SI

Avenue des Nerviens 9-31 - 1040 Bruxelles - BELGIUM
-_______________________  ETI

SÜSS
FoodDrinkEurope collects, uses and stores personal data In accordance 
with the legislation in force, and in particular, Regulation 2016/679 of 
27/04/2016 on the protection of individuals with regard to the processing of 
personal data and the free movement of such data, applicable from 
25/05/2018 (GDPR).
Accordingly, we have recently updated our Privacy Policy. We invite you to 
look at this Policy to find out more about what personal data we may hold, 
and what we do with it.
If you prefer not to receive further communications from us or have any 
questions concerning our privacy policy, please send an email to 
gdpr(q)fooddrinkeurope. eu
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